Newsletter delayed by Cyclone Thane
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I'm a bit delayed sending off this newsletter, I'm sitting in Auroville in Southern India recovering
from Cyclone Thane - it took out thousands of trees - 70% of the forest here, there was one
across the road every ten meters or so, and of course that took out power, and phone lines, no
electricity means no water since the pumps won't run, and of course no internet. Its day 4 now,
mobile phones are back on and most places have water, roads are open to motorbikes, and
some to cars, and one or two places with generators, solar or wind, have power &/or internet.
I'm here to work with MinVayu (see below), a tree took out their workshop which will be a bit of
a set-back, but they will recover, and we'll do our best to help.




